
 

 

 

 

 

 

The link below is for information about the NSPCC dedicated helpline to support children and young 

people who have experienced abuse at school and for worried adults and professionals that need 

support and guidance.   

The Report Abuse in Education helpline comes after a high number of anonymous testimonials were 

submitted to the Everyone’s Invited website, documenting abuse in all types of schools, colleges, and 

universities.  

NSPCC dedicated helpline for victims of sexual abuse in schools 

Young people and adults can contact the NSPCC helpline, Report Abuse in Education on 0800 136 663 

or email help@nspcc.org.uk 

This dedicated helpline will offer support to:  

• all children and young people making current and non-recent disclosures of abuse 

 • any children or young people who want to talk about being involved or witnessing any incidents  

• any adults who have experienced non-recent abuse  

• parents and carers who have any concerns about their own or other children  

• professionals who work in schools and need support in this or related issues  

Please remember that this service is in addition to the Safeguarding policies and procedures that have 

always been available at The Bromfords School and Sixth Form College 

 

 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/about-us/news-opinion/2021/sexual-abuse-victims-schools-helpline/
tel:0800%20136%20663
mailto:help@nspcc.org.uk

